
Public Release for Summer Feeding Sites 
 

For:         Public Release    

From:     Carmen Tuite, CNP Food Service Director Catholic Schools 

Date:      June 1, 2018 

Re:           Summer Feeding Sites 

Summer Feeding for Mobile County Schools will begin on Monday June 4, 2018 and continue 
through Thursday, July 19, 2018.  Meals at no charge for children 18 and under will be 
available Monday through Thursday with the exception of July 4, 2018.  All meals must be 
eaten on site in the designated areas of the school. 

Children will be able to enjoy a meal at the following sites between the hours of 10:30 a.m. 
until 12:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria no carryout. 

Lunch and breakfast will be served beginning June 4 through July 19 at Augusta Evans and 
Leinkauf Elementary. 

Lunch only will be available from June 4 through July 19 at Robbins and Spencer-Westlawn 
elementary schools and Baker, Blount, LeFlore and Vigor high schools 

Lunch and breakfast will be offered on an abbreviated schedule from June 4 through July 19 
at Craighead and Gilliard elementary schools and Pillians Middle, and from June 11 through 
July 19 at Hankins and Lott Middle and Kate Shepard Elementary. 

 The Super Food Express will also be back this year, with buses bringing meals to non-school 
sites including: Highpoint Park in Eight Mile, Freewater Baptist Church in Irvington, Rickarby 
Park in Mobile and William Clark Recreational Center in Prichard. 

*These times are estimates. 

If you have any questions regarding meal sites, please contact the Mobile County Public 
School System Child Nutrition Program at 221-4374. 

Other summer feeding sites are available under Feeding the Gulf Coast. 

Information can be found on their web site feeding the gulf coast.org. For any other 
information you can contact them at (251) 653-1617.  

 In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights 
regulations and policies, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, age, disability, and reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. 
(Not all prohibited bases apple to all programs.)  

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program 
information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact 
the responsible State or local Agency that administers the program or USDA’s TARGET 



Center at (202)720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service 
at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information is available in languages other than 
English.  

To file a complaint alleging discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination 
Complaint Form, AD-3027, found online 
at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA off or write a 
letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. 
To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or 
letter to USDA by:  

mail:  

U.S. Department of Agriculture  

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights  

1400 Independence Avenue, SW  

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410  

fax:  

(202) 690-7442; or  

email:  

program.intake@usda.gov.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
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